September 17, 1962

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter verifies that you received
WSAU Radio on Monday, August 27, from
4:05 to 4:30 a.m.

Enclosed is our coverage map which you
requested.

Thank you for your report and good luck
in all your future endeavors'

Very truly yours,

Roland W. Richardt
Chief Engineer

RWR/mjm
Enc.



